Bishop David writes about the Lambeth Conference
If you have grown up around the church, pictures of august and bearded bishops in the Lambeth Conference photograph are part of your mental landscape.  And suddenly you are part of it!  But of course it is now a glorious gathering of people drawn from every nation under heaven ..
What I take away is the experience of meeting other bishops and their spouses.  There were 680 bishops and their spouses and we all met as equals.  The atmosphere was warm, friendly and relaxed.  As you queued, as you walked, as you sat down in the ‘Big Top’, you introduced yourself and listened.   I was amazed how bishops in different parts of the world share similar problems and challenges.  The days were full and I worked hard at using my blog to try and give an impression of how it was.
Alison was part of the Spouses Conference.  She found the stories of bishops and their families living and working in difficult parts of the world very moving.  From the perspective of Perthshire, North-West Pakistan and Myanmar are challenging places.
The highlight for me was the Bible Study Group – meeting with eight bishops every morning to study St John’s Gospel.  My group had bishops from America, Japan, New Zealand, Guinea, England, Tanzania and Ireland.  We had time to get to know one another well enough to talk about the ‘difficult stuff’ and we became for one another the ‘Anglican Communion in microcosm’

Yes I am hopeful.  The Communion clearly wants to cohere.  Relationships are warm.  The Church is spiritually alive and the leadership of the Archbishop of Canterbury lifted us to a new level.  But we need time – time of ‘gracious restraint’ to enable us to work through the Covenant debate.  And as one of the bishops in my Bible Study said, ‘ Scripture has much more to tell us – but we need time to find it out.’
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